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  12th June 2023 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

As part of year 6’s Design Technology lessons, this half term we will be conducting a food-tasting 

lesson on Thursday 22nd June. The foods we will taste are: 

 Tomatoes,  

 Red onions,  

 Cucumbers,  

 Feta cheese, 

 Peppers, 

 Green Olives,  

 Black Olives, 

 Pitta Bread 

If your child has any allergies to any of the foods listed above or you do not wish your child to 

participate, we ask that you state this in the return slip below. If your child requires a gluten free 

pitta version can you please indicate this on the return slip too. 

Many thanks 

Year 6 Team 

Design Technology Food Tasting: Thursday 22nd June 

Please tick/complete as appropriate 

Child’s name:                                                                                                                                     

I do not wish my child to participate in the food tasting:  

My child is allergic to the following items listed above:  

                                                                                                                                                                                      

My child requires a gluten free pitta bread:   

 

Parents/guardian’s signature:                                                                                                                               
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